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    October 5, 2020 

 

 

FY21 EQUIPMENT PURCHASE GRANT: NOT APPROVED AT THIS TIME 

 

TO:  Valerie Capels, Town Administrator and Eric Cota, Road Foreman     

FROM:  Mike Winslow, Transportation Planner, Addison County Regional Planning 

RE:  Equipment Purchase Grant  

 
Thank you for your interest in participating in the Municipal Roads Grant-in-Aid Equipment Purchase Program.  We 
received an overwhelming response this year with 43 municipalities requesting funding.  There was not sufficient funding 
to support all of the requests that were received.  As outlined in the Invitation Letter, since demand exceeded the 
available funds, awards are being prioritized for municipalities with the greatest number of hydrologically connected 
municipal road miles.  Unfortunately, Bristol was NOT awarded a grant to purchase equipment to help implement best 
management practices (BMPs) on local roads at this time.  
 
We are actively working with our partners at DEC to be able to support additional equipment purchase requests.  There 
may be funding available after January 1, 2021 to support your municipal equipment purchase.  We will be in touch with 
you again after that date with more information. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mike Winslow 
ACRPC 
14 Seminary St. 
Middlebury, VT 05753 
 
mwinslow@acrpc.org 
802-578-9999 
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